
We hope you have enjoyed your first two weeks of the summer term. Thank you 

to those children who have sent in some examples of the work you have been 

doing! Keep it coming! 

By now, we hope you are settling into a bit of a routine with your home learning 

and are also continuing to help out at home with some chores.  

Make sure you are continuing to read at home – it can be anything you like and 

could even include listening to audiobooks. Mrs Hyde has been enjoying listening 

to the Harry Potter stories with her children – look online as there are lots 

available for free! 

We have all been missing you and have been filling up our evenings with lots of 

interesting things! Mrs Clark has been doing the couch to 5k running challenge, 

Mrs Corbyn has been baking, Mrs Hyde has been honing her ukulele skills, Miss 

Leader has been learning Spanish and Miss Mattey has been reading lots of new 

books! 

Below are some activities to keep you busy during the next three weeks up to 

half term. 

Don’t forget you can e-mail us on year4@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk with photos 

of the hard work you have completed. 

Mrs Corbyn, Miss Mattey, Miss Leader, Mrs Hyde and Mrs Clark. 
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